
Dear EPC Membership, 
  
This Monday, April 24th we welcome three of our most highly regarded and nationally 
acclaimed attorneys from our St. Louis area to the stage. This is the last of our 3-part 
“St. Louis Practicing Scholars” Series, and the second-to-last meeting of our 2022-23 
season. 
  
If there is one EPC lunch meeting you should never miss, it is this - our Estate 
Planning Ethics meeting! 
  
This powerhouse panel will come together in a rare collaboration to share their 
extraordinary practices and insights from real-world cases with us:  Kathleen R. Sherby 
(Bryan Cave), Michael P. Downey (Downey Law Group) and Charles (“Clary”) A. 
Redd (Stinson) with moderator, Jason P. Thein, J.D. (St. Louis CITY SC).  I 
encourage you to take a moment to run a quick google search or query Siri to become 
familiar with the breadth of the professional contributions they have made to our 
community, and what they have been up to lately.  It is extraordinary to have the 
opportunity to commune with such a rich colleague pool from right here in our own back 
yard. 
  
Topic :  One of the most difficult ethics situations that estate planning professionals 

face: “Gone But Not Forgotten – Conflicts of Interest and Confidentiality Rules 
With Former Clients.”  
  
* TOMORROW, TUESDAY APRIL 18, IS THE LAST DAY TO REGISTER IN PERSON 
* 
  
Zoom registration continues through Friday. Registration Link HERE 
  
I look forward to seeing many of you in person, and the rest of you via Zoom! 
  
All my best, 
Robynn D. Ragland, J.D. 
President, Estate Planning Council of St. Louis 

 

https://www.epcstlouis.org/events/register/22717

